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   SCHOOL
  

  NATIONAL
  

  READING
  

  88%
  

  74%
  

  WRITING 
  

  82%
  

  72%
  

  MATHS
  

  76%
  

  73%
  

GPS   82%
  

  72%
  

COMBINED 
Read, Write, Maths   64%

  
61%

Senset : 856
Hutton : 1023
Washington : 1100
Crag: 867

NEWSLETTER
Archbishop Hutton's Primary School 

  

a tree is known by its fruit

Team Points this Week

Friday 12 July 2024

Writing: Rowan Taylor
Maths: Bobby Bolton
Learner: Millie McGrotty    

Writing: Connie Lawrence
Maths: Liv Andrew
Learner: Year Six

                      

Writing: Elsie Hill
Maths: Cameron Slaughter

Learner: Bronson Pickup

CLASS 1CLASS 1CLASS 1 CLASS 2CLASS 2CLASS 2

CLASS 3CLASS 3CLASS 3

July 
Monday 15: Reports home to parents 
Thursday 18: Most Improved Assembly (9:00)
Friday 19: Leaver’s Service and end of term (2:00)
September
Monday 2: INSET DAY
Tuesday 3: INSET DAY
Wednesday 11: Water Awareness Day - KS2
Thursday 12: Westmorland Show - KS2

Important Dates

Learner of the week: 
Having a wonderful Can Do attitude!

CLASSCLASSCLASS      444

Writing: Daisy Reid
Maths: Oliver Postlethwaite

Learner: Lola Turner

Super Results Across the School
On Tuesday, we received this year’s SAT results.
They are displayed in this table: 

As we mentioned last week, Mrs
Stocks and Mrs McKinley will be
leaving us at the end of this
term. Mrs McKinley has decided
that the time is right to retire.
Mrs Stocks has a new job, still
working in education. We wish
them both well for the future
and will be saying goodbye to
them at our Celebration
Assembly, next Thursday at
9:00am.

We are delighted with these scores as they show
an increase from the last two years and we are
above the national average in all areas. They also
highlight the hard work of the children and all of
the staff who have taught them across school,
especially Mr McGurk, whose hard work in the
last two years has ensured the children’s
success. We are also delighted that our 93% of
our Y1 pupils achieved their Phonics level and all
of Y4 scored either 24 or 25 (out of 25) in their
multiplication assessment. These results round
off another great year for our school. Well done! 

Year Six Entertain the School
You can always tell we are near the end of the school
year when it is Year Six play time. They have been working
really hard for the last month - rehearsing their lines,
moves and songs. What a performance they gave for the
school and then all their families. Well done to Mr
McGurk, Mrs Stocks and all of Year Six. (more pics later)



Year Six Entertain the School Exciting Den Building Fun 
Class 2 and 3 had fun on Monday, learning to build
dens. They were taught survival skills and learnt how
to build a shelter good enough to keep them warm
and dry. 

Class Four Creative Art Day 
Year Five spent Friday making slab pots
based on the art and culture of the Maya.
All term they have been studying these
fascinating people from Mexican history,
learning about their lives, beliefs and
culture. 

Class Two had a mental health, wellbeing day on
Friday, exploring nature in the local area. They went
on a nature walk around Warton and visited the
Roods. They collected natural items and brought
them back to school to make collages. 

Class Two Nature Creative Day


